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I wanted to say that I object very much to this bill. It serves the interest of a few people at the
expense of the many. I can't believe this was the best Mr. Whisnant had to offer this session
when we face very serious problems with PERS set to bankrupt the state of Oregon!

Do your job, find away around bankrupting my state, quit wasting my money on special
interests of a few people. I do not want House bill 2027 passed.

Thankyou,
peggy atchley
21263 Hurita Pl.
Bend, OR 97702
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